
 
 Environmental Effect  
Proposed construction site is on a remote mountain top and has been operational for approx. 40 years 
utilizing TV translators. Therefore, an environmental study is not required. The proposed power levels 
do not threaten the general public.  
With respect to the FCC guidelines, RF exposure is not a threat to people that access this site. 


